The following is my report for the cabinet meeting
 I attended 2 District H disaster relief meetings by zoom in early June, these were in respect to the Lytton fire. 
I then sent a message to the zone chairs in the north asking them to pass on to their clubs a suggestion that they consider having a fund raiser for BC disaster relief thru LCIF. 
I have no idea what came of this suggestion, perhaps the results will show up later.
Other than that, a quiet month.

Ken Cain
LCIF north
